
 
Year 6 Homework 

 

We have had an excellent start to Year 6 and have enjoyed getting to 

know you all. Your homework is due in on Friday 5th October. 

Topic – Weslandia 

We have been using the book 

‘Weslandia’ as an inspiration to 

create our own civilisations. Now 

you all have a clear design to work 

from, we would like you to create a 

model of your civilisation.  

You can use any resources you 

need and be as creative as you 

want…let your imaginations run 

wild. 

Reminder… 

We complete a weekly spellings and times table test. 

Having a strong knowledge of these really supports you 

in many other areas of your learning. Please practise 

them regularly. 

Reading 

Please read at least 5 times a week. Your 

reading records should be in school every day. 

These will be checked by an adult on a Tuesday! 

Maths 

To help the children with 

their Arithmetic SATs test, it 

is important that they are 

fluent in their tables up to 

the 12 times table. We 

regularly test the children so 

it would be beneficial if they 

could practise these at 

home. 


